
EPAAC - Final Report "National Cancer Control Programmes: Analysis of Primary Data from Questionnaires" Published

          Following the Steering Committee meeting in Athens late September, we are pleased to
make available the final version of the report "National Cancer Control Programmes: Analysis of
Primary Data from Questionnaires". The report is a culmination of the first stage of EPAAC's
National Cancer Plans Work Package (WP 10) and analyses the data gathered from
questionnaires sent to all EU Member States, Iceland and Norway regarding the state of
respective National Cancer Control Programmes.     One of EPAAC's key deliverables is
the preparation of guidelines and specific indicators for a high-level standard National Cancer
Control Programme, which will be available at the end of the Partnership in early 2014. 
 
 
The report can be accessed 
here.
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